
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
October 5, 2015 

5:00PM 
Agenda 

 

Chair: Allen Metzger Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel 
     
 

Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller  
   

     
 
 
1.  Long Term Planning for Paving Streets 
  Scott informed the committee that there was a meeting with our financial 
 advisor Ryen Hottenstein to find the best was to finance the upcoming 
 projects. More information is forth coming.   
  
2.   Rock Slope Improvement Project 
 No discussion 
 
3.  Stop Sign on Blackberry Street 
 Lance reported that there are people parking in a very bad location on 
 Blackberry Street and 11&15. Lance said the vehicle is blocked by the 
 house and people are trying to turn in off 11&15 and getting stopped half 
 way sticking out on the road. Scott will check for signs and let the police 
 know.  
 
4.  Street Lights  
 The committee discussed the street lights that are not getting fixed and 
 the lights in the subway that are out and that they need cleaned. Scott 
 reported that atleast 10 to 15 time PPL has been call or faxed information 
 about the light in the subway and they are not doing anything about it.  
 Scott will continue to try to get this settled. 
 
 
 

                           Next Meeting Monday, December 7, 2015 
 

 
 


